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To whom it may concern

School Enrollment Letter

This is to inform that as of September 27, 2023, the Royal Norwegian Embassy in Cairo will
no longer issue letters for Norwegian Citizens wishing to enroll in schools, institute, or
universities in Egypt. The Norwegian Government has no objection to the enrollment of any
Norwegian Citizen at any officially recognized school, institution, or university in Egypt.

Consular Section
Royal Norwegian Embassy
Cairo
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